

Life in all its Fullness

7th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer



On Wednesday 14th July both Reception classes will be visiting Little Owl Farm Park. The visit will support our 'We live in and care for our Amazing World' topic and will allow the children to have hands on experience of life on a farm. We will be learning about the wonderful creatures we have in our world and how to care for them.

The children will need to wear their school jumper / cardigan and appropriate clothing including suitable footwear and a waterproof jacket. As we will be outside for the day, please be aware your child may get a little muddy.

Packed lunches will be provided by school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Cox Teacher Mrs Guilfoyle Teacher



New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU Tele: 0121 675 8700 Fax: 0121 675 8411 Website: www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Charlotte Taylor Deputy Headteacher: Mark Carr



love

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment